
      
 

Friends of St. Peter’s Church 
33 Duke of York Street 

St. George’s GE05 
 
Capt. John Rodgaard, USN (Rtd.) & Dr Judy Pearson 
6089 Guildhall Court 
Burke, VA 22015 
United States 
 
March 1, 2023 
 
Dear John and Judy, 
 
On behalf of the Board of Trustees of the Friends of St Peter’s Church, I would like to thank 
you for your attendance and participation in the Midshipman Richard Sutherland Dale, USN, 
Commemorative Service on February 25, 2023, and for your kind donation of $25, received 
today.  
 
This annual ceremony serves to remind us of the two centuries of friendship between the 
United States, Great Britain and Bermuda, and the sacrifice made by members of military 
forces who perish during times of conflict. The kindness shown to Midshipman Dale by the 
people of the Town of St. George’s and the gratitude felt by Dale’s parents reflects our 
common humanity.  
 
Your contribution to the service by laying wreaths on behalf of the 1805 Club and the Naval 
Order of the United States demonstrates the importance of memorializing those who have 
gone before us.  
 
We are grateful for your continued support of the Friends of St Peter’s Church and this 
annual event. We look forward to seeing you back in St. George’s soon. 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 
Henry Hayward 
Chairman, Friends of St. Peter’s Church 
Registered Bermuda Charity No. 775 
 



 


